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Ref: https://bennettandco.com.au/areas/defamation/proposed-defamation-reforms-set-to-strip-small-
business-of-existing-rights/ 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
It is outrageous that you are considering a change to these laws, these are the only laws that allow 
organisations to have a civilised end to digital trolling or confrontation, as a Founder of a company that was 
utterly destroyed by 'digital - trolls' i am flabbergasted that the Government of Australia would remove the 
one barrier of putting an end to such activities. 
 
Kind Regards 




